CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

DECEMBER 1991

PRESIDENT Robert S. Kelly 271 Florence Rd. 893-8845

SECRETARY Nancy Kerner 39 Harland Rd. 893-4264

VICE-PRESIDENT Praveena Raman 190 Florence Rd. 894-0833 **TREASURER** Dianne Saran 105 Hamilton Rd. 647-1749

Dear Neighbor,

These past two years have been very rewarding for me as the president of of the Cedarwood Association. Joining this neighborhood group has given me the opportunity to become involved in helping our neighborhood with projects such as the addition of a bus stop shelter at the base of Cedarwood Ave, helping elderly residents at times of need and providing ongoing activities for the children of our neighborhood.

This years annual meeting will be held at Woodside's Service Station on Thursday, January 16, 1992, at 7:30. We are actively looking for more individuals to serve as officers and committee members. Please make a difference to your neighborhood and join us in 1992.

Sincerely,

Bob Kelly President

Post

YARD SALE

Once again the rain did not stop the "Great Cedarwood Yard Sale". This year was one of the most successful in recent years. 30 families participated and we are pleased to announce that \$292 was raised for the Scholarship Fund.

The Cedarwood Association would like to thank everyone who donated their time and energy to this years sale and all those who donated items to the Scholarship table.

As always, a special thank you goes out to Judy O'Neil and her family for the use of their home.

SCHOLARSHIP The Recipient of this years \$400 Cedarwood Association Scholarship is JAIME DOHERTY. Jaime will receive the award after she completes one semester at Framingham State College. CONGRATULATIONS JAIME!

Neighbors may support the awarding of the annual scholarship by individual contributions, included with membership payments, or by donating items to the Scholarship table at the neighborhood yard sale in Septmeber.

BABYSITTING NETWORK

The Cedarwood Association is looking for available Babyeitters/ Mothers Helpers. There are many families with young children who are in need of babysitters. If you would like your name to be included as an available babysitter in upcoming issues of the newsletter, please call Nancy Kerner at 893-4264.

NEIGHBORHOOD NOTES

Beth Olson of Thornton Road is looking for a babysitter on Mondays from 7:30 am to 6 pm. If interested or you would like more info please call her at 893-3795.

Elderly neighbor looking for companionship and help; must have references. Please call 893-7046.

If you have a neighborhood note that you would like in a future newsletter, please call Nancy Kerner at 893-4264.

STREET REP

We would like to thank Adrienne Norris of Florence Road for volunteering as our newest street rep.

SERVICES The following people have offered services during this year:

Leah Burnett	891-7683	Bebysitting, yard work & dog walking
Jesse Burnett	891-7683	Snow shoveling, yard work, & dog walking
Deborah Harrison	647-9283	Tutoring
Steve Gardner	899-9617	Carpentry, home repairs
Kevin Scott	894-5901	Carpentry, remodeling
Leonard Kelly	899-0730	Window cleaning, interior & exterior painting, gutter cleaning
Nancy Kerner	893-4264	Computer Services: newsletters, mailing labels, word processing, etc.
Mike Lally	894-2388	Kitchens and Bathrooms, masonry & home repair
Geri Shefts	899-1872	Pet sitting
Meghan Sliney	899-1872	Babysitting
Mi ke Shea	893-0112	Interior and Exterior Painting
Robert Horgan	899-3257	Skate Sharpening
Lynda Charters	647-4489	Editing and Fax Services
Mark Nardone	893-7287	Snow Plowing, Masonry, Landscaping, & Paving
Hillary Sin	891-8818	Bebysitting

If you would like your name added to (or deleted from) this list in future newsletters, please call Annette Davidson at 899-2995. Please note that you must be a member of the Association to be listed here

Annual Meeting Thursday January 16, 1992 Woodside's Service Station 7:30

ELAPPY HOLYDAYS